
  

  

 

Golden Eagles member Mike Doyle has provided the sad news that former Continental First Officer Barry 

Levitz took his last flight West on March 25, 2021. The Golden Eagles sends its sincere condolences to 

Barry`s family at this difficult time. RIP Barry, and Godspeed on your final journey.  

 

 

 



 

                                               Barry R. Levitz 

                                                                                    

                                          February 7, 1947 to March 25, 2021 

 

I am saddened to advise that former Continental First Officer Barry R. Levitz passed away 

in Naples, Florida on March 25. Mary-Beth, his wife of fifty years was by his side during his 

illness. 

 

During his career with Continental Airlines Barry flew the A-300 Airbus, DC-10, B-727 and 

the B757/767. He was based in EWR his entire time with CAL. 

 

Barry was a twenty year veteran of the USAF. He was an instructor pilot in the KC-135 and 

the T-37. He also taught at the Air War College. He was deployed throughout the world 

including many SEA tours. 

Barry was a close friend who loved flying, antique cars and tennis. He enjoyed being with 

his fellow pilots and the crew camaraderie he shared within the military and Continental. 

 

There will be a day of remembrance of a life well lived in Naples, Florida. 

 

Mike Doyle 



 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
  

 


